
REVISED JANUARY 16, 2019 (LEGAL NOTICES)

RFP TITLE: Rental of Trucks and Belly Dump Trailers 
RFPNo: 19-01-1984LE

DEPARTMENT OF ROADS, NAVAJO DOT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS OF RENTAL- SEMI- TRACTOR TRUCKS AND BELLY 
DUMP TRAILERS FOR TRUCKING & DELIVERY SERVICES OF RED DOG MATERIAL

FOR PINON PROJECT.

The Navajo Division of Transportation - Department of Roads requests proposals from qualified 
firms to provide Four (4) Semi-Tractor Trucks and Four (4) Belly Dump Trailers for hauling and 
delivery of Red Dog materials within the Navajo County vicinity. The Request for Proposals 
(RFP) method will identify and select qualified firms based on responsiveness of the required 
proposal documents.

The proposal documents may be obtained from the Department of Roads, Navajo NDOT, 
Navajo Transportation Complex, #16 Old Coal Mine Road, Mentmore, NM starting at 12:00pm, 
January 17, 2019 (date) and thereafter, during regular business hours (8:00AM - 5:00PM) to 
January 22, 2019 (date). The Navajo NDOT Complex is located north of NM State Highway 264 
and 1.5 miles east of the New Mexico and Arizona State Line. The Proposals (RFP) are due 3:00 
PM, January 22, 2018 (date), at the Department of Roads, Navajo NDOT, Navajo Transportation 
Complex. Prior to Award the Manager of the Department of Roads will review all equipment for 
the adequacy of the work.

Contact: Mr. Joseph Peterman, Department Manager, Department of Roads (DOR), Telephone 
(928-797-0150 or (505) 371-8329 and Email: ipeterman(5)navaiodot.org.

"Proposals received after the time and date specified wiii not be considered. Post mark's, 
faxed or electronically transmitted (emaiied) materiai wiii not be considered or accepted."

Navajo NDOT reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive informalities in the 
proposal received whenever such rejection or waiver is in the best interest of the Navajo 
Nation.


